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More photos 

   

   

  

 

Photos from our November show at Salem library.  Cover page, clockwise from top left: Stan 

Kerzel, Penny White, Katy Bayless, Sandi Cormier, Nancy Anderson, Carol Dutoit. This page, 

clockwise from top left: Laura Drager, Sally Keeney, Barbara Taylor, Caroline Tresidder. 
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Presidents’ 

Prologue 
Hi Everyone: 

A rather belated Happy New Year to you all. 

Our Fall/Winter activities have been excellent so far:  in November we had a show at Salem Library which was 

very successful - it was seen by many people and we sold seven pieces.  During November we had a three-

day workshop with Yukimi Annand which was very enjoyable and packed with wonderful ideas:  she is such a 

gentle and inspiring instructor, and showed us so many interesting ways of 'writing' with found objects. 

Our December meeting was an opportunity to eat far too many goodies and learn some new crafts, but also to 

support Backpack Buddies in their efforts to assist low income students.  In January we had a wonderful time 

playing with Tyvek, acrylics and sumi ink.  Our February meeting had to be cancelled due to snow and icy 

conditions, but we managed to reschedule for the following week and the Golden representative - Corrine 

Lumis Dietz - was our speaker.  In March our own Sally Keeney will demo Engraver’s Script using Linda 

Schneider's techniques; in April Lori Festa has a very intriguing program on a cut-out alphabet, and in May 

Christy Wood of Runaway Art will be showing us cards and stamps.   There are lots of other interesting events 

planned in the way of programs and workshops ... it's going to be a busy spring and summer! 

In July and August we will swing into demonstrating at art fairs:  please sign up to take a shift at each of the 

fairs - even if you don't feel confident enough to write names, we always need people to help the 

demonstrators and greet and inform the public about our guild and calligraphy in general, so come and help 

out ... you will enjoy it. 

We are delighted to welcome new members to our guild - Diana McCabe, Kathy Kaspari, Bettina Wenger and 

Dorothy Zimmerman - and we look forward to getting to know you better at future meetings. 

Best wishes to you all for Spring 2014  -  Laura and Penny 
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More photos 

   

More photos from our November show:  left, Susan Wickes; right, Sandy Van Valin. 

Programs & Hospitality 

March 6, 2014 
Sally Keeney - Pitts 
markers and Linda 
Schneider techniques 
She will be doing a 
demonstration of the 
Engraver’s script using 
Linda Schneider’s 
techniques with the Pitt 
Artist Pens - size B. 
Members are invited to 
bring their Pitt pens if they 
have them.  
Refreshments: Sandi 
Cormier and Kathleen Kelly 
Raffle Item: Caroline 
Tresidder 
 

April 3, 2014 
Lori Festa - Cut out Alphabet 
Please bring the following supplies: 
Pencil 
Really sharp scissors such as 
embroidery scissors (anything 
sharp) 
Optional: small cutting mat and 
exacto knife, copy paper, glue stick 
or any paper glue, and parallel pen 
if you want to try this on your own. 
Lori will supply: copies, tracing 
paper, background paper.  
Refreshments: Jessie McCandlish 
Raffle Item: Jessie McCandlish 
 

May 1, 2014 
Christy Wood - 
Runaway Art - 
stamps and cards 
Refreshments: Still 
need volunteers! 
Raffle Item: Still 
need a volunteer! 
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News and Events 

  
Birthdays 

March 

12 – Larry Pratt 
16 – Bettina Wenger 
28 – Brenda Russell 
 
April 
4 – Chris Anderson 

6 – Jan Brumback 

14 – Maryellen Barker 

 

May 
6 - Katy Bayless 
15 – Nancy Gorrell 
18 – Margit Eisenhut 

Portland Society for Calligraphy Workshops 

 

March 8-9 

Modern versals with Angelina Cox 

 

April 5-6 

Bone: Bookhand with a twist with Carol 

DuBosch 

 

June 14-15 

Life lines with Pam Paulsrud 

 

September 13-14 

Neuland, Cuneiform and Beyond with Carrie 

Imai 

 

November 1-2 

Writing as Design and Personal Expression 

with Louise Grunewald 

Upcoming Capital Calligraphers workshops 

 

June 16-17, 2014 – Pam Paulsrud workshop: 

Spontaneous Mark & Alternative Image 

 

August 4-5, 2014 – Marina Soria workshop:  

Calligraphy in Blossom (tentative)   

Valley Calligraphy Guild workshop 
 
May 3-4 
Mike Gold Workshop: Contemporary Scripts - 
Lettering for the 21st Century 

 

Another November show photo: 

Margit Eisenhut 

Next time you get snowed it, take a 

peek at Camp Cheerio Calligraphy 

Centre website: 

http://calligraphycentre.com/ 

It has lots to offer, including  

a blog . . .  

(italic) Calligraphy for Beginners 

http://calligraphyforbeginners.com/ 

Start at the beginning of the blog 

(scroll down) and work your way up. 

Excellent! 

http://calligraphycentre.com/
http://calligraphyforbeginners.com/
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About Capital Calligraphers 
Capital Calligraphers' mission is to promote the study, teaching, and practice of calligraphy and related 

arts.  We welcome anyone interested in calligraphy to attend our meetings and join the guild. 

Officers 
Laura Drager and Penny White, Co-Presidents 
Jessie McCandlish, Treasurer 
Sylvia Giberti, Library Services 
Maryellen Barker, Hospitality 
Sandi Cormier & Chris Anderson, Programs & 
Workshops 

 

Barbara Taylor, Vice President 
Katy Bayless, Recording Secretary 
Carol Baumann, Membership 
Doug Hutt, Webmaster 
Stephanie Page, Newsletter/Corresponding Secretary 
Caroline Tresidder, Historian 

 

Contact us 
Capital Calligraphers, PO Box 2294, Salem, OR 97308-2294 

www.capitalcalligraphers.org 
capitalcalligraphers@yahoo.com 

For membership information, contact Carol Baumann, 2265 Timothy Drive NW, Salem, OR 97304 

 


